
 
 

 
 
To: National Highways 
 
The Secretary of State notes your response of 25 July 2022 to his consultation letter of 13 
July 2022. 
 
Regarding section 1 of your response, the Secretary of State invites you to review the 
information provided and ensure you have presented analysis which: 

(a) fully and correctly addresses the issue of carbon budgets which was the subject of 
the request, and 

(b) incorporates and takes into account in section 1, the approach presented in section 2 
of your response. 

 
Due to the upcoming decision deadline of 18 August and the Secretary of State’s need to 
allow other interested parties the opportunity to make any comments on your response, the 
Secretary of State requests a response by 11:00am on Thursday 28 July at the very latest. 
 
 
 

 

 
Mr Fergus O'Dowd  
Senior Planning Manager, Transport 
Infrastructure Planning Unit  
, Great Minster House 33 Horseferry Road, 
London, SW1P 4DR  
07866 013025          
Follow us on twitter @transportgovuk   

 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Ftransportgovuk&data=05%7C01%7CKathryn.OLoan%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C0b0a81862e4d4b60878f08da6f2710e2%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637944510824501746%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hHC8sErZFvTDsCKklyBp4QZvxsb55%2FDT7vPLu9Np7nU%3D&reserved=0

